From: Sue Dawson

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources SB 1530
Date: Friday, February 7, 2020 2:51:59 PM

Dear Committee Members,

Senate Bill 1530 would hurt the most vulnerable in our state. It would raise prices on
necessary item such as food, gas, and other essentials by taxing at their source. It would also
cause a greater housing crisis than what Oregon already is seeing by discouraging house
building. Oregon already has addressed these issues and is making great progress. The only
thing that this bill would accomplish is to raise taxes, increase regulation, discourage our rural
community, decrease transparency and increase the size of government. It will do next to
nothing about the environment that it proposes to help. Please vote NO on Senate Bill 1530.

Sincerely,
Susan Dawson
Newberg, OR
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